
Friday 18th October 2024 

 

Dear All, 

 

Yesterday was our Year 3 to 6 disco. This was very well attended and everyone had 

a great time. The letters for our Nursery to Year 2 Disco on November 7th also came 

home yesterday. Thank you for your support.  

 

Today the Friends of Perrymount held their annual general meeting. Thank you to 

everyone who came and contributed their ideas and future time.  

 

Congratulations to Year 6 for a lovely class assembly where we got to see and hear 

about their experiences both on school and home journey.  

 

Half Term 

 

Next Friday the 25th of October is the last day of this half term. School reopens on 

Monday 4th November. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 


